
 
 
 
 
 

NEWSLETTER 35 – 21st June 2019 
 
Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors, 
 
Bread Making - Following their Bakery visit, children in Miss Butler’s class have been designing and making their 
own specialty breads.  They then voted for their favourite products and the winners were: 

• Chocolate Bombe – white bread twirl with chocolate chips and honey glaze.  
• Explosive Twist – white bread twist with chilli flakes and grated cheese.   

 
Sports Fixtures –  

• Athletics - Tuesday afternoon saw a number of our athletes competing in the Arden Area track and Field 
events.  Children have been notified if they have qualified for the finals.   

• Football – We hosted a girls football tournament on Wednesday and our team only lost one game 
narrowly missing a place in the final.  Thank you to Mr Isherwood and Mrs Moore for organizing this 
event. 

Children at both fixtures were a credit to the school and took part enthusiastically.  Thank you to parents for 
transport and support. 
 
New Reception – This week we welcomed the new Reception children for their first induction session.  They will 
be coming for one more before the summer holidays to help prepare them for starting school in September. 
 
Safety – Please use the pedestrian gate when walking into school and not the vehicle gates. 
 
School Dinners – From September the price of dinners will increase to £2.35 per child per day. 
 
Vacancy – We are looking to appoint a new Caretaker/Site Supervisor.  The role involves opening the school up in 
the morning, cleaning, minor maintenance and evening lockup.  If you are interested or know someone who is 
please contact the school office. 
 
Clubs Update – The last Rounders Club this term will be on Weds 3rd July. 
 
Dates for your Diary: 
• Sports Day will be on TUESDAY 25th JUNE (KS2 in the morning and Rec & KS1 in the afternoon).  The reserve 

date for bad weather remains Mon 1st July.   
• End of Year Reports will be sent home on Weds 3rd July. 
• Parents Evenings to discuss the end of year reports will be held on Weds 10th and Thurs 11th July. 
• The Year 6 Pantomime will be on Tues 16th July at 2pm. 
• The Year 6 Leavers Service will be held on Fri 19th July at 9.30am 
 
Book of the Week – Children in Mrs Ellwood’s class have been reading ‘Handa’s Surprise’ by Eileen Browne.  
Handa takes seven pieces of delicious fruit to her friend who lives in the neighbouring village. But as Handa 
wonders what fruit her friend will like best, sneaky animals steal something from her basket.  Will she have 
anything left to offer her friend? 
 
 
 
Mr A Simms 
 



 

The latest from Bidford School Association… 
 

Thank you for all your donations this morning!! 
The children all looked very colourful!! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Next Friday we will be in the school hall accepting 
Tombola donations! If you have any unwanted 
items at home then please bring them in! 
 

 

Follow us on Facebook – Bidford School BSA 

The core BSA Committee: 
Glenda, Milly, Katie and Sue 

 

      Glenda Vassie - Vice-Chair 
      Milly Deguara – Secretary 
      Sue Woodward – Treasurer 
      Katie Ballard - Communications 

 

Raffle tickets have been sent home in 
book bags today! £1 per ticket. 

Please send money and ticket into the 
office or your child’s book bag. 

If you would like more please ask at 
the office.  

Lots of great prizes to be won! Raffle 
will be drawn at the Summer Fair on 

12th July. 




